
 
Dean of Arts, Humanities, and Social Sciences Search 

 

 

Dear University Community, 

 

The Search Committee for Dean of the College of Arts, Humanities, and 

Social Sciences reminds you that three candidates for Dean will be visiting 

campus this week and next for interviews. 

 

We will host an Open Forum for each candidate according to the following 

schedule. 

 

 Dr. Donald Linebaugh, Wednesday, February 21, 2018, 9am, Ford 

Atrium, McComsey Hall 

 Dr. Ieva Zake, Friday, February 23, 2018, 9am, Ford Atrium, 

McComsey Hall 

 Dr. Gerald Lorentz, Friday, March 2, 2018, 9am, Ford Atrium, 

McComsey Hall 

 

More information about the candidates and the search, including a way to 

provide feedback to the committee, may be found at:   

 

http://www.millersville.edu/academics/hmss/hss/dean-search/index.php 

 

The search committee invites you to make plans to attend as many of the 

open forums as possible.   

 

On behalf of the AHSS Dean Search Committee, thank you for your 

interest and participation in the search for the next Dean of the College of 

Arts, Humanities, and Social Sciecnes. 

 

George Drake, Search Committee Chair 

 

 

http://www.millersville.edu/academics/hmss/hss/dean-search/index.php

